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Lupe Anguiano 

From: "April Apodaca" <aprilapodaca@earthlink.net> 
To: "Lupe Anguiano" <languiano@verizon.net> 
Sent: Saturday, March 03, 2007 4:20 PM 
Subject: Re: Saticoy Friend 

Hi Lupe, 

Thank you very much for ordering the poster for me. I plan to take it to work and put it up there 

I will also give Supervisor Flynn a call. 

Thanks for your help. 

April Apodaca 

-----Original Message 
From: Lupe Anguiano 
Sent: Mar 2, 2007 4:51 PM 
To: April Apodaca 
Subject: Re: Saticoy Friend 

April, it was a wonderful surprise to see you and your mom (my schoolmate friend) the other night at City 
Council. I ordered more posters and will let you know when they arrive - so you will have one free of 
charge. 

Concerning the pipelines - the best person to call is Supervisor John Flynn - he is trying to obtain State 
funds that will pay for the pipes; his phone number is 487.6331. 
Lupe Anguiano 
Phone: 805.983.8517 

— Original Message — 
From: "April Apodaca" <aprilapodaca@earthlink.net> 
To: <languiano@verizon.net> 
Cc: <aprilapodaca@earthlink.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2007 8:35 PM 
Subject: Saticoy Friend 

> Hi Lupe, 
> 
> I was such a treat meeting you last night at the Oxnard City Counsel Meeting. My mom, Alice Apodaca 
(Aguilar) was a childhood friend of yours. 
> I'd like to know where I would be able to get a poster on the Woman's March? 
> 

> My mom and I would like to ask for your guidance on where to ask for help in securing funds to help us 
(homeowners) to pay for septic tank to sewer conversion. It's our understanding that the cost per 
household will be about $27,000. This is a State mandate and the City of Oxnard is currently working on 
this project in our neighborhood College Park. 
> 
> We would truly appreciate any suggestions you have. 

3/4/2007 
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> Thank you, 
> 
> April Apodaca 
> 
> If you have any questions, please give me a call 805-485-3900 

April will pick them up by 6 PM. 


